
March 13, 2020 
 
Dear MBC Family, 
 Things have changed since the last emailed letter. Governor 
Whitmer has issued an executive order that bans all gatherings and 
events of more than 250 people. We want to make sure we are in 
compliance with this order per Romans 13, therefore the services for the 
next two weeks 3/15/2020 and 3/22/2020 will be cancelled, however 
there will be a live stream service each of these weeks. The service will 
begin at 10:00am and can be found on the MBC website: 
www.mbcmi.org/maranatha-live​. We will update you as things change. 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused you. 

● Events such as Impact and Surge, as well as the women’s ministry 
class ​are still meeting​. 

● AWANA on Wednesday has been ​postponed until further notice​. 

  
Elder Team, 
Maranatha Bible Church 

http://www.mbcmi.org/maranatha-live

